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Following an investigation report sent by the French Directorate General for

Competition Policy, Consumer Affairs and Fraud Control (DGCCRF), the Autorité

de la concurrence has fined Mobotix and several of its wholesalers 1.4 million

euros for agreeing on the selling prices of video surveillance devices and

restricting the electronic sale of these products.
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